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          Parent Governor Vacancy








          There is a vacancy on the governing body for a parent governor from immediate effect. If anyone is interested in this vacancy and would like to nominate themselves or need more details about the role, please call in and speak with Mrs Morris. If there is more than one interested applicant, it will then go to a ballot.  The closing date for nominations is 5th February.





Website Details





The website has been updated up to Easter with events. Please keep an eye on what is in the diary. 





Sacramental Programme





Children in Years 2 and 3 who haven’t made their First Holy Communion will be asked if they would like to join in the Sacramental Programme this week. Please keep an eye out for a letter coming home with them. 





FairTrade “Big Brew”





We will be holding a Big Brew Coffee Morning on Friday 2nd March. Donations of cakes/biscuits will be greatly received. All money raised will go to Fairtrade. 











Food Bank





Our Chaplaincy Group have decided to start a Food Bank.


“Please could you bring in some food for our Food Bank. We would like dried/tinned/long life food i.e. cereal, instant noodles, long life milk, Smash, rice pudding, tinned or packet soup etc. Thank you…Faith, Ellie, Sally, Kitty, Ben, Rudi and Mia.”








School Start Time





As per Lancashire County Council requirements, we will be starting a “Late Book” as of 23rd January. If your child comes into school after 8.55am, you will be asked to fill in the book with the child’s name, the time and the reason for being late. 





School Uniform





Please can you ensure that your child(ren) has the correct uniform for school. This especially includes wearing a tie and black shoes


 and having a full PE kit in school.





Half Term





School closes on Friday 9th February at 3.15pm and re-opens on Monday 19th February at 8.55am. Please note that CCCA will not be open for Breakfast & After School Club until Tuesday 20th February.











